
How to Express Your Views on Corridor H 
 
Country Roads News contacted the offices of West Virginia Gov. Jim Justice, U.S. Sen. Joe 
Manchin; U.S. Sen. Shelley Moore Capito; and Rep. Alex Mooney, whose congressional district 
includes Tucker County, for comment about their preferred route for Corridor H through Tucker 
County.  
 
Capito and Mooney did not reply to emails and telephone calls. Staff members for Justice and 
Manchin responded with emails that didn’t address the potential routes for the highway.  
 
People can share their thoughts about the Corridor H construction route by filling out online 
forms here to contact federal highway officials and here to contact state officials.  
 
Comments for both federal and state officials are due by March 27. 
 
Comments can also be mailed to: 

• Jason Workman, Director of Project Development, Federal Highway Administration, 300 
Virginia Street East, Suite 7400, Charleston, WV 25301.  

• Travis Long, Director, Technical Support Division, WV Division of Highways, 1334 
Smith Street, Charleston, WV 25301. 

 
Here’s how to contact your elected representatives:  
 

• West Virginia Gov. Jim Justice: 304-558-2000, or click here to fill out an online form. 
• U.S. Sen. Shelley Moore Capito: 202-224-6472, or click here to fill out an online form. 
• U.S. Sen. Joe Manchin: 202-224-3954, or click here to fill out an online form.  
• Rep. Alex Mooney: 202-225-2711, or click here to fill out an online form. 

 
 

https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2024/02/06/2024-02280/notice-of-intent-to-prepare-a-supplemental-environmental-impact-statement-for-a-proposed-highway?utm_campaign=subscription+mailing+list&utm_medium=email&utm_source=federalregister.gov
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfM69SZDEcLcxBk7UF6uNQDDGX-l76BD3mDxcaafxV4LGPfLQ/viewform
https://appengine.egov.com/apps/wv/governor/contactus
https://www.capito.senate.gov/contact/contact-my-office
https://www.manchin.senate.gov/contact-joe/email-joe
https://mooney.house.gov/contact/

